MARLBOROUGH DISTRICT COUNCIL 15 SEYMOUR STREET PO BOX 443, BLENHEIM 7240 NEW ZEALAND TELEPHONE (0064) 3 520 7400 FACSIMILE (0064) 3 520 7496 EMAIL mdc@marlborough.govt.nz WEB www.marlborough.govt.nz



30 June 2021

File Ref: F230-L21-11-01 Ask For: Nicole Chauval

Andrew Caddie PO Box 5054 Springlands Blenheim 7241 president@kcsra.org.nz

Dear Andrew

Long Term Plan 2021-31 - Decision

On behalf of Council, I thank you for your submission on the 2021-31 Draft Long Term Plan and taking the time to put your views forward.

At the Council meeting on 8 June 2021 your submission was considered by elected members. The following was the outcome of this consideration and has been confirmed at the Council meeting on 24 June 2021:

Council advises that \$800,000 is budgeted for Kenepuru Log Barging and that Council's Climate Change Working Group is making good progress.

For your information Council adopted the Long Term Plan 2021-2031 at the Council meeting on 30 June 2021, click Long Term Plan 2021-2031 to view the document.

Yours sincerely

NICOLE CHAUVAL
COMMITTEE SECRETARY

Copy to: Richard Coningham Manager, Assets & Services